
 

  

 

 

We are now taking enrolments for              

September 2020! 

Trinity Primary School 

May 2020 

Delivery of School Books 

A massive thank you  to Boston Scientific and Tuam Stars who came together last Saturday to 
safely deliver school books to the homes of our Junior Infants—2nd Classes from Campus 1 & 2.  

Their kindness and generosity will always be remembered by us here in  
Trinity Primary School.  

 

Trinity Primary School has gone online!  
Since we closed our doors on the 12th of March we as a school community have been 
working hard to stay together while staying apart. We have launched our “Class Sites” 
through our school website www.tpstuam.ie. Our students and teachers have also        
created their own classroom community through Class Dojo, Seesaw and Google Class-
rooms. The feedback teachers have received from their students has been incredible!   

                                        Keep up the good work!!  

Dear Parents, 

The 'beat' of TPS has not stopped drumming since we closed our doors on March 12th. 
The entire school community  is showing their resilience and thanks to all our dedicated and 
professional staff, we are navigating our way through this pandemic, keeping your child's 
CONNECTION with TPS as our central focus. The familiarity of structures and routines which school life 
offers your child is the basis behind all the activities which are created in their 'weekly plans'. We are so 
proud of the children for all their engagement with these plans thus far and we wish to thank you, the 
parents, for encouraging and motivating them. 

Below are the highlights of the last 7 weeks and they all clearly highlight how, we the school community 
of TPS, are standing behind our school motto- NÍ NEART GO CUR LE CHÉILE (there is no strength without 
unity). 

Keep safe everybody,  
Loraine, Padraig, Mary 

 
 

 
 

 

              HSCL Coordinators  
 

Irene Nolan: 0879140946    

Deirdre McHugh: 0851940328  

 

 

Please contact Irene or Deirdre if you  

have any concerns.  

http://www.tpstuam.ie


                               Short Story Competition 
 

Congratulations to the winners  of our Easter Short Story Competition, pictured below.  
Thank you to everyone who entered the competition, the standard of entries received 

were very high! 
 
 
 

Wishing all of our families continued health and happiness,                                                                  

from The Board of Management and Staff of Trinity Primary School.  

Our Students of the Week 
 

A huge congratulations to the  
following students who were 
chosen as overall winners within 
their class level:  
 
Junior Infants: Derek Holian 
Senior Infants: Sara Gyorgy 
1st Class:  Jessica Ward 
2nd Class: Vanessa Bozyte 
3rd Class: Bruno Filipowicz  
4th Class: Sarah Flanagan 
5th Class: David Hession 
6th Class: Taylor Wooddham 
The Orchard Junior: Dawid Lisiewski 
The Orchard Senior: Rian Reynolds  

 Sacraments 

We would like to extend our warmest wishes 

to the Confirmation and Communion classes 

of TPS. It was such a pity to have to postpone but rest assured 

that a new date will be set for the boys and girls of these classes 

to enjoy their special day in the future.  

 Activity Breaks  

Check out the Activity Breaks page for things to 
do at home!                                                              

Its a new page on our school website and will 
have regular updates of fun activities.. Pictures 

and drawings  can be sent to the gallery 

at activitybreaks@tpstuam.ie 

Food Parcels 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

The HSCL and STAR teams have been working together 
with Carambola organising Food Packs.  

We hope everyone is keeping well and happy. Thanks to 
all staff that helped with Eircodes and deliveries.  

Stay safe.  
Irene and Deirdre HSCLC 0879140946  


